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Hello Parents. 

Ms. Reilly here. Your child's new Junior Infants teacher. 

Welcome to our school. I look forward to meeting your child (children) for our first day in school on 

September 1st.  

Also, to make things easier in these COVID times please place the items you have purchased for your child 

from the "additional requirements list" (attached), in a large plastic bag (e.g. shopping bag, pedal bin liner 

etc.) and put this into your child's school bag. I will remove this plastic bag on our first day and these items 

will remain in school. It may be helpful if you explain to your child that teacher will be taking good care of 

their belongings and they will be taking home their school bag and lunch box only. 

Many thanks for your cooperation with the above. I am so looking forward to welcoming you all to your new 

school and new classroom on Thursday September 1st 2022. We are going to have a lovely year of fun and 

learning. Please check below for your allocated arrival time for your child’s first day of primary school. 

Bye bye, kind regards and see you then. 

Ms. Reilly 

Junior Infants 

First Day Attendance Roster 

Thursday September 1st 2022 
Group 1 please arrive @ 10:10am 

1. Alfie 
2. Harper 
3. Tom 
4. Ronagh 
5. Holly 
6. Jack 
7. Pearl 

Group 2 please arrive @ 10:20am 

8. Frank 
9. Mikey 
10. Jamie 
11. Katie 
12. Cian 
13. Fionn 

Group 3 please arrive @ 10:30am 

14. Mia 
15. Theo 
16. Fiadh 
17. Thomas 
18. Aoife 
19. Caoimhe 
20. Lauren 

 

 

Principal – Dr. Vinny Thorpe 

Dep. Principal – Catherine Owens 

 

mailto:sbnurney@gmail.com


Group 4 please arrive @ 10:40am 

21. Rose 
22. Noah 
23. Logan 
24. Oisín 
25. Bailey 
26. Alexandra 

 

 

Notes: 

1. Please be queued up socially distanced with your child on the blue playground on your allocated 

number as outlined above (1 – 30) at your allocated time 

2. Please remain there until you are called. 

3. You will be allowed to bring your child to their new classroom on this one day only and remain with 

them for ten minutes whilst they settle in. Experience shows that the sooner you leave, the quicker 

they will settle in and play with their new friends. 

4. We would ask you to leave after ten minutes to allow the next group of children and their parents in. 

5. You may take a photo of your own child if you so wish. 

6. Whilst the wearing of a mask is not compulsory, for your own health and safety we would advise 

wearing a mask upon entering the school building. 

7. The purpose of this day is to allow you (i) see your child’s new classroom (ii) briefly say hello to your 

child’s new teacher and (iii) to practice lining up 

8. All children will be shown how to line up on their own by their class teacher during their first day. All 

children will be encouraged and expected to line up on their own from day 2. 

9. School will finish every day for junior infants at 12 midday till September 9th. From September 12th school 

will finish every day for junior infants at 2pm.  

Thank you for your support with all the above!! 

From all the team in Scoil Bhríde Nurney 

 

 


